serial 74

Mr. James G. Rogers
Director

FPedexal Aviatiom Agency
632 8ixth Avenue

Mnchorage, Alaska
Desar Mr. Rogers:

This is in reply to your letter of 24 Octcbar, 1963, "\

wherein you proposed that the Coast Guard assume respon-
sibility for providing limited flight advisory services
at St. Feul Island.

I have givem this proposal careful study. Although
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dutiea, BHence, it would not be practicable to assume in
addition the task of providing aircraft advisery services,
even on an infrequent basis. I am sure, therefore, that you
will understand why I must decline to commit the Loran Station
to such an cbligatiom.

I fully sppreciate the problem you are faced with at
St. Paul Island, but it does net appear that the Coast Guard
can feasibly assist in its selutiem.

Under these circumstances, I ¢o not balieve cur partice
ipation in the coaference suggested for 13 November would
prove productive, unless it were intended to explore some

. other means of providing the services needed.

Sincexely yours,

GECRGE D. STYWON _
Rear Admiral, U.S.Coast Guard
Commander Seventsenth Coast Guard District
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ADDRESS REPLY TO:

COMMAMDER
17TH COAST GUARD DISTRICT
P.O. BOX 26831 AT
JUNEALU, ALASHA
6 Nov 1963 (f¢ r’ i
JFrom: Commander Seventeenth Coast Guard District
To: Commandant (CCS)

Subj: Correspondence; forwarding of

Ref: (a) cCcGDl1l7 ltr H4 of 2 November 1963, serial 74,
addressed to Director, Federal Aviation Agency,

Anchorage, Alaska

1. A copy of reference (a) is forwarded herewith as
enclosure (1) for the Commandant's information.

EORGE D.//SYNON

Encl: (1) Copy of reference (a)



